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Where to find information about the MIST Games 2023 
 
From 16-23 April the Masters International Short Track Games will take 
place in Amsterdam. This competition is the unofficial World Champion-
ships Short Track for Masters. All information for the Masters International 
Short Track Games will be given on the website of the MIST Games by 
means of Information Bulletins. 
 
This is the first Bulletin which gives the link to the website of the MIST Games. 
This Bulletin is also send to the contact person of many clubs who have entered 
skaters for competitions in the past. We request to forward this bulletin to all ska-
ters for whome the Masters Games could be an interesting competition. The next 
information Bulletins will only be published on the website of the MIST Games:  
 

      www.Skatingonline.info 

 
Urgent Messages and the daily Program of the Masters International Short Track 
Games are published on a special Mobile Website. You can find the link for this 
on the website Skatingonline.info. We ask you to put this link directly on your mo-
bile phone and/or tablet as all information will come through the Mobile Website. 
 
The Entry for the competition must be done by the Club Secretary of the skater 
into the Entry-system on the website: 
 

 www.Shorttrackonline.info 

 
The International Masters Speed Skating Committee has a special Facebook 
page. You can find this facebook page under: 
 

https://www.facebook.com> MIST Games 
 

We call the Masters of the World 
to meet in Amsterdam 
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